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Holiday Decorations….. Guidelines 
 

 

 

Please be aware of your property lines when decorating the outside of 

your home for various holidays. While everyone enjoys seeing the lights 

and decorations for Christmas, New Year’s, Halloween, etc., they can 

pose issues when elaborate items are placed on the common grounds. 

Anything that obstructs sidewalks or creates tripping hazards should be 

confined to your property only. Please consult your plot plan to 

determine exactly where your property lines are, and please be sure to 

remove your decorations in a timely manner.  

Thank you, 

The Board of the Strathmore Court Homeowners Association 


